Walttham Chase Methodist Church

6.30-7.30pm Thursday evenings to pray in God’s will for His
Kingdom. Allwelcome

. Join us for “Community Space” each Wednesday morning here at
WCMC. 10:30 —1with lunch served at 12. Friendship &com munity,
creative activities,drinks &snacks.Ifanyone has anyodds and ends
emem rd ”ce 4 1y ofdouble knitting woolor spare size Sneedles,please could they
pass them on to Julie Chester for knitting blanket squares at
Community Space.

‘The Final Frontier’ Abi-monthly café style get together in
Swanmore Methodist Hall,to give people within our church and
our community a space to talk about the practicalities of life,
death,dying, funerals, griefand loss.

Saturday 9th November 10.30 — 12.00 “The support available from
Marie Curie” Speaker from Marie Curie

We shallbe joining in another Prayer and Praise evening on
Friday, 15th November at 7:00 pm in our little chapelin Green
Lane, Hambledon. This time we shallbe blessed by the bringing of
the word by our dear friend Danny Stupple. It willbe wonderfulto
Seeking to love God and serve our community hear what the Lord has placed on Danny's heart to share with us for
these troubled times.
Katherine,Richard and Graham willbe leading our worship once
more;we are so gratefulto them forbringing us wonderful music to
Remembrance Sunday 10t November praise the Lord with, month aftermonth.
As ever,we shallbe sharing in a lovely supper afterwards and ifyou
would like to share a favourite dish with us for the supper,that
would be so good.
Ido hope you willbe able to join us once more on the 15th - We look
forward to sharing fellowship with you then.

10.30am Tizz leading with Grace Westerduin preaching.

Sunday 17** November Sunday 24 November
10.30am Mark Chester leading with 10.30am Jay Kirby leading with God bless,John
Danny Stupple preaching. Bob Kitching preaching &Holy

Communion.

WCMC Sunday Services on YouTube - http://www.youtube.com/c/chasem ethodist
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Happy Birthday!

Please pray for the following people on their birthdays:-
16 Sheila Cheater &Charlie Longstaff

ROTA

10" November 17" November
Steward PaulKirby Sylvia Reed
Flowers Margaret Hunt Niki Freem antle
Foyer Teddy,Sonny &Ozzy Kirby Jill Kirby
Stream/Audio Visual Jay Kirby Tizz
Notices Mark Chester Sam Charles
Sound Stephen Freemantle Tim Armstrong
Worship Leader Margaret Hunt Catherine Griffin

Refreshment Rota —More people are needed to serve in this role on a Sunday
morning.Please speak to Jean Combs ifyou can help. Many thanks

Hope Now, Ukraine are urgently asking for Hot Water Bottles,blankets, knitted
hats,warm winter clothing (jackets with hoods are especially useful)and

saucepans. Thankyou to allthose who do and have supported Hope Now in the
past. God Bless.Jean Combs

Foodbank - We partner with Meon Valley foodbank.Please put donations in the
box in the foyer. There is a list on the box which details the foods theyare in

particularneed ofand this willbe updated each month. Thank you for your support.

Offering — for those wishing to give to the work of Waltham Chase Methodist
Church,there is the weekly offering during the service orthere is a QR code for
giving electronically. Please speak to Tizz for m ore inform ation.

PRAYER - Ifyou,or someone you know,would like prayer for anything please do
getin touch.Noneed istoo small,bno request too big.Ourdedicated team of
prayer warriors willbe praying for you.Just text: 07453 443435

The Notice sheet is produced by Jenny Kirby. Item s for inclusion in the news
sheet should be sent by 7pm on Wednesdays to notices@chasemethodist.org or
contact Jennyon 07779 177024.

The next Sunday service rota (Jan - April 2025)is underway and
willbe issued in due course. Please advise Jill Kirby, via em ail -
daveandjilly@btinternet.com ofany dates you are not available by
17th November 24.

Any minirotas, for inclusion within the m ain rota,to be issued by the
same date please.

Anydates received after this date maynot be able to be
accommodated.

Wednesday November 20th, from 7-9pm There willbe an
Extraordinary Church Councilmeeting taking place to discuss
the future ofthe youth worker role here at Waltham Chase. This
willbe a more open style meeting so anyone can attend. We would
like to get many views on this topic although any decisions can only
be taken by Church Councilmembers. We hope you willbe able to
join us.

www.chasemethodist.org
Curdridge Lane, Waltham Chase,Southampton,SO32 2LD
Superintendent Minister & Circuit Minister: Rev. Phil Griffin
rev_phil@outlook.com
Youth Worker: Youth@chasemethodist.org
Children’s &Fam ilies’Worker: Anouska Kirby anouska@chasem ethodist.org

Notice Sheet: Jenny Kirby notices@chasem ethodist.org
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